Good evening, Frazier families!  This is your proud principal, Ms. Bowser.  I hope you’ve enjoyed the day off.  EOG testing begins this week for our students in grades 3-5.  Please make sure our students get plenty of rest and arrive to school on time.  We want to avoid students arriving late and feeling rushed; this may create anxiety and less than a student’s best performance.  All students must be in class before testing can begin.  Also, please avoid early dismissal during testing so students remain focused if they require extra testing time. 

This week...
Tues.- Our staff and K-2 students will cheer on our 3-5 students at our EOY celebration

Thurs.- Grades 3-5, Reading EOG

Fri.- 5th grade, Science EOG

Promotion ceremonies will take place the last day of school, June 11th, 8:30-9:30 for Kindergarten and 10:00-11:00 for 5th grade

Dates and times of all other grade level end of year award ceremonies are on Class Dojo.  Please contact the teacher if you have questions.

Thanks for listening, have a great evening!
